
3945 Matchette Rd.
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http://school.jmccentre.ca

April 8, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

RE:  Preparation for Possible Virtual Learning Order April 19, 2021

It is our hope that all  Windsor-Essex schools will be open on April 19, 2021.    However, to
prepare for the possibility of a Public Health directive to move to virtual learning on April 19,
2021, learning materials will be sent home on Friday, April 9, 2021. These may include
technology (e.g.  iPads, switches).

Please check your child’s communication book for information from your child’s teacher.
Please check your email as well.

● Virtual Learning Format: If a virtual learning order is issued, JMSA will continue to
use Google classroom. Families will also be emailed a “Learning Link” with many
learning activities that can be done at any time.

● Resources: Resources such as musical instruments or toys/switches/manipulatives
must be returned when children return to school, as these materials are needed in the
classroom.

● iPads: As before, iPads are being sent home today only to families who indicated in
our survey that they were required for their child to participate in virtual learning.
These must be returned when children return to school, as they are needed in the
classroom. Please see the attached Device User Agreement for more information.

Brenda Roberts Santarossa, PhD
Principal,
John McGivney School Authority
brenda.santarossa@jmccsa.com
519 977 2200


